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Beginning the Study at the Faculty of Applied Arts 

In its session, 26/07/2012; the Supreme 

Council of Universities approved the 

following: Beginning the study at the Faculty 

of Arts, Benha University from the academic 

year 2012/2013 – issuing a coordination stamp for the Faculty – 

informing the coordination office. 


